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Friday 20th September 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Science afternoon at King Edward’s School, Witley 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that our friends at King Edward’s School in Witley have invited Year 5 to join them 
for an afternoon of science investigations on Thursday 17th October 2024. This will give the children an 
opportunity to consolidate their learning around our science topic for this half-term, Forces.  
 
King Edward’s School has kindly offered to provide free minibus transport to and from their premises. The 
afternoon event will begin at 1.30pm and we anticipate the children will be back at St Mary’s for the later time 
of 4pm.  
 
We have been invited to these afternoons in the past and they have always been enjoyable for the children and 
helpful in reinforcing key learning points. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding this, please contact the school office, admin2@stmarys-
godalming.surrey.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Porter, Year 5 Class Teacher 
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